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What can you do to help? 
To make its testing program effective, Dickson County needs to be sure it has a complete list of all wells 
and springs in the EERA that are being used or that may be put into use in the future.  Continuing testing 
of all in-use wells and springs within the EERA is important because contamination could spread to 
additional wells and springs.  If you know of any wells or springs that are being used or may be put into 
use in the EERA, and that you do not think are being tested by the County, please call the County 
environmental consultant (EnSafe Inc.) at (615) 255-9300 immediately.

We also encourage you to allow the County to do water and vapor testing on your property if it asks to 
do  so, and to connect your property to public water if your property is identified as a priority property. 
These steps will help protect the residents of your property from the possibility of future exposure to TCE 
or related chemicals. 

What can you do if you would like to learn more? 
If you have any questions about what water or vapor testing the County has done or plans to do at your 
property, or about the level of priority for a public water line connection established for your property, 
please call EnSafe Inc. at (615) 255-9300. 

You can get more information on area groundwater use and testing and on the health threats associated 
with exposure to TCE and related solvent chemicals by visiting the following websites, calling the 
Dickson County Solid Waste Management at (615) 446-0019, or calling EnSafe Inc. at (615) 255-9300.   

http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/toxfaqs/index.asp 
http://water.epa.gov/drink/ 
http://water.epa.gov/drink/info/well/index.cfm 
http://water.epa.gov/drink/contaminants/index.cfm 

Sincerely,

Jim Lunn, Director 
Solid Waste Management 
100 Virgil Bellar Drive 
Dickson, TN 37055




